
TOWN OF GRIMSBY 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

August 15, 2022 
 

 
Notice of Public Information Centre 

 
 
TAKE NOTICE that Public Information Centre #2 will be held in regards to the Main Street East Heritage 
Conservation District (HCD) Study. The HCD Study is the first phase of a two phase process. The HCD Study 
will determine if the area merits designation as an HCD under Part V of the Ontario Heritage Act. This public 
consultation session will include a presentation of the findings and recommendations based on the assessment 
by the consultants at Stantec as well as an opportunity for the community to provide feedback on the findings 
of the HCD Study.  
 
Public Information Centre #2 is scheduled as follows: 
 

 
Anyone seeking additional information can contact the Town’s Planning Department: 

 
Town of Grimsby, Planning Department 
P.O. Box 159, 160 Livingston Avenue  

Grimsby, ON L3M 0J5 
Telephone: (905) 945-9634, Fax: (905) 945-5010 

Email: planning@grimsby.ca 
 
 

Main Street East Heritage Conservation District Study Area 
 

 

Date:  September 15th, 2022 
Time:   Public Information Centre, 6:00 p.m.  
 
Location:  via Zoom 
 
To register please contact gfrance-wyllie@grimsby.ca or call (905) 945-9634 on or before 
noon on September 15th, 2022 to receive the Zoom link. A recording of the Public 
Information Centre will be publicly available after the session. 
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